Circulated in more than 145 States to personalities in the legal and maritime professions



The IMO International Maritime Law Institute Official Electronic Newsletter (Vol. 17, Issue No. 46) 16 March 2020

## ONLINE LECTURING AT IMLI

With the international spread of COVID-19 and the precautionary measures that are being taken by the Maltese authorities, IMLI would like to inform its readers that as from Friday 13<sup>th</sup> March the coursework (including lectures and academic supervision) is being performed by the Institute remotely via virtual learning. The offices remain open only for Members of Staff.

The newly introduced IT system enables the Institute's Members of Faculty to maintain the necessary contact with the students for them to be able to continue the academic year seamlessly online. These measures will remain in force until further notice. Naturally, the Institute continues to monitor the situation and will issue updates accordingly.

The health and safety of the Institute's students and Members of Staff remains its number one priority.

<sup>\*</sup> If you do not want to receive IMLI e-News in future, please return this message to the above address with request to DELETE in the subject field.

<sup>\*\*</sup> For further information please contact Ms. Sofiya Shvelidze (Editor, IMLI e-News) at <a href="mailto:publications@imli.org">publications@imli.org</a>